
 

 

Comments and suggestions on the recommendations from the Round Table on Compliance 

by the Republic of Kazakhstan with its Obligations under the Aarhus Convention 

- increase access to information in oblast and district courts on judicial decisions on applications 

submitted by citizens and NGOs to the judicial authorities on compliance with the Aarhus 

Convention as the courts currently restrict access to such information, as evidenced by letter no. 

5-18/10842 dated 15.12.2011 to our request for information on judicial decisions on compliance 

with the Aarhus Convention; 

- provision of training and advice to producers of agricultural goods and farmers on application 

of the Aarhus Convention; 

- organise the collection and publication on websites of information from citizens and NGOs 

concerned on the application of the Aarhus Convention, information on the provisions and rules 

of application of the Aarhus Convention as well as information on practical experience of 

applying and using the Aarhus Convention. 
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